
November 2021 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting	held	November	9th,	2021,	6:00	PM	at	Denny’s	at	1246	North	Central	Ave,	Kent,	WA.		
	
Eleven members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President 
• Kris Millard – Vice President 
• Steven Holt – Secretary/Treasurer 
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Ben Jones 
• John Lunz 
• Trent Marvin 
• Jim McCartney 
• Jim Schneider 
• Bob Welch 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   
Old Business:  

 There is no change relative to the flying site identification for the club.  Jim McCartney and Mike 
Potter are working with Thun Field to identify a flying location.  All members were encouraged to 
keep an eye out for a possible flying site we can pursue. 
 

New Business:  
 

 Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.   
 Steve Holt gave the Treasurer’s report noting the balances in the club checking and savings 

account. 
 After a proposal to suspend dues for the year of 2022 was made and rousingly approved by the 

membership at the meeting in October, Membership Cards are being distributed.  All we ask is for 
your contact information be updated to receive your membership card.   

 The annual requirement to nominate and elect a slate of officers for AMA Club #330 was conducted 
and the current 2020 officers were all nominated and elected for another year. 

 Dave Gardner and Mike Potter provided information that one of our members, Gary Letsinger had 
donated a very substantial amount of Control Line modelling gear including airplanes, partially built 
airplanes, kits, a large quantity of new old stock engines, and a lot of parts, tools, flying gear and 
more.  The club has been working with Gary and his family to collect, sort and prepare all of the 
material in preparation for auctioning it off in December.  Dave Gardner is submitting information to 
Flying Lines with details for the auction. 

 There will be an event at the Museum of Flight in Tukwila on November 21st sponsored by the Lake 
Sawyer Hawks.  Bring a plane and display it and talk to prospective flyers and gain free entry to the 
museum. 

 We will continue to hold our normal meeting dates on the second Tuesday of the month at the 
Denny’s on Central Ave in Kent, WA.  We will meet next on December 14th, 2021 at 6:00 PM.  

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM.  
  

As recorded by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)	 


